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New Year Reminders  

Microsoft Teams  

Please check out your child's Microsoft Teams 
page. I will be sharing assembly links and 
other relevant information of aspects covered 
in school.  

 

 

 

Car Parking 

Please can we not use the front car park 
for dropping off in the morning for school 

. 

  

Mrs Minshall—Thomas’ Star Moments  
It has been a great week at Sound with a focus at the 

beginning of the week on Chinese New Year. In assem-

bly, we looked at how it is celebrated and the similarities to 

other celebrations around the world. It has also been another 

sporty week with swimming, gymnastics and athletics. On 

Thursday, Mrs Dale and Miss Wade took the Year 5&6 children 

to the athletics final at Brine Leas. The children were fantastic  

and we were very proud of each and every one of them. We 

now have a rural school final in late March to look forward 

to at Ellesmere Port—more information to follow. Finally, a 

great end to the week sharing everybody's achievements in 

school in our Celebration Assembly. 

What’s happening next week….. 

Our weekly focus in assembly next week is on ‘Respect’. On 

Thursday, we are looking forward to seeing our Year 1 parents 

as they join the children for lunch. Also next week, the whole 

school will be taking part in NSPCC number day as part of 

their maths lessons.  

Upcoming Events (in red new date) 

 3.2.23—NSPCC Number 

Day  

 6.2.23—Children's Men-
tal Health Week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football Tournament 
on Thursday 2nd 

February at 3pm at 
Nantwich Town. 

Further matches 

coming for those 
not playing next 

week. 
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ANOTHER USEFUL LINK :Home (lgfl.net)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/
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A huge thank you to Mrs Gray for working through the Reception 
class wish list. Also, thank you to Mrs Billington for donating a 
fantastic train table and train set. Reception children were very 

pleased with it! 
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Class  Weeks Attendance Figure  

Diamond 96.7% 

Emerald 100% 

Ruby  93.22% 

Opal  96.12% 

Topaz  95.00% 

Onyx  89.58% 

This weeks KS1 winners are  Emerald Class 

This weeks KS2 winners are   Opal Class 
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Diamond Class  

 

 

Mia, Molly, Eliza, Ira, Noah, Alba, Eva, 
Harrison, Constance, Alex  

Emerald Class  

 

 

 

Arietta, Theo G , Eleanor, William, Kane 

Ruby Class  

 

William, Maddie, Daniel, Matthew, Maisie, 
Anabel, Tessa, James A  

Opal Class  

 

 

 

Emily, Libby, Nia, Carter,  

Topaz Class 

 

 

Charlotte, Jacob 

Onyx Class  

 

 

 

 

Thomas, Seb, Florence, George R, Sofiya, 
Halle, Maria and Claiton.  

  


